
COVID-19 cases on the rise in Tinley 
Issued: Oct. 16, 2020 
 
As is the case with a great number of municipalities across the country, 
Tinley Park is seeing an increase in its COVID-19 positivity rates in both the 
Cook and Will County portions of town. 
 
In order to help make sure Tinley Park doesn’t keep moving in the wrong 
direction, the Village strongly urges residents to wear proper face coverings 
and practice safe social distancing whenever possible. Also, please 
remember to avoid large groups and wash or sanitize your hands whenever 
possible. 
 
For information on positivity rates and other COVID-19 information, please 
see the following: 
 

• Centers for Disease Control (CDC) website 
• State of Illinois COVID-19 website 
• Illinois Department of Public Health website 
• Cook County Department of Public Health website 
• Will County Health Department website 

 
Residents are also encouraged to check out the Village’s own COVID-19 page, 
which is available at TinleyPark.org/COVID-19. Together we can help keep 
Tinley Park safe! 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html
https://www2.illinois.gov/sites/coronavirus/Pages/default.aspx
http://dph.illinois.gov/topics-services/diseases-and-conditions/diseases-a-z-list/coronavirus
https://ccdphcd.shinyapps.io/covid19/
https://willcountyhealth.org/coronavirus-information/
https://www.tinleypark.org/government/departments/emergency_management/covid-19/index.php

